
Community Budget Request Form 
Submit to Budget@northgrenville.on.ca by 

12pm on Tuesday February 12th 

DESCRIPTION: 
(Describe what your request is, what resources will be needed to implement it, 
where is it being requested, etc.) 

JUSTIFICATION: 
(Reason for request) 
(Explain why this community request should be included in this 
budget cycle) 

FUTURE BUDGETARY IMPLICATIONS: 
(Considerations to maintain/continue service) 

ESTIMATED LONG TERM COSTS (OPERATING and/or CAPITAL): 
Estimated Yearly Costs 

Year 1: 2019 
Year 2: 2020 
Year 3: 2021 
Year 4: 2022 
Year 5: 2023 

Your Name: 

Your Request: 

Council Liaison: 

Total Estimated Cost: 

mailto:Budget@northgrenville.on.ca

	Your Name Your Request: Alison Sampson
	Council Liaison: Doreen O'Sullivan
	Total Estimated Cost: $12,600
	Describe what your request is what resources will be needed to implement it where is it being requested etc: 
The subsidy would be used to offset the rental fees for the use of the W.B. George gymnasium. The group is able to cover $100 of the $400 that would be required to play 2 nights a week (example: Monday and Wednesday 7:00-9:00 PM). We require a subsidy of $300/week for 42 weeks to make up the difference. We expect to play outdoors on the tennis courts at Riverside Park during the summer months.
	Explain why this community request should be included in this budget cycle: We currently play at NGDHS once a week for approximately $50/night. We are unable to secure additional gym time there and have a large group of community members interested in playing several times a week. We have all our own equipment and require nothing other than the gym space. Our group includes adults of all ages with a large component in the 60+ range. Physical activities for this age group are essential to both physical and mental health and are currently lacking in our community. 
	Considerations to maintaincontinue service: Continued subsidies are contingent on the costs associated with renting the facility. Players in other nearby communities pay from $2.00 to $5.00 to play. With the current rental fee set at $200 a night we would have to charge our participants well in excess of that. Many of the adults in our target group are on fixed incomes so the higher fees are a big deterrent. 
	Estimated Yearly CostsYear 1 2019: $12,600
	Estimated Yearly CostsYear 2 2020: $12,600
	Estimated Yearly CostsYear 3 2021: $12,600
	Estimated Yearly CostsYear 4 2022: $12,600
	Estimated Yearly CostsYear 5 2023: $12,600
	Your Request: Subsidy for W.B. George Rental


